
It’s hard to believe we have already
completed the first month of school!
Students are settling into classroom
routines and bringing great energy
to their learning. 
Outside, they have been making the
most of the beautiful weather—
playing soccer and mini sticks,
collecting leaves, and even building
creative homes for ladybugs they’ve
captured on the playground.
A reminder that our doors open at
8:15 a.m., which is an ideal drop-off
time. This gives students a chance
to settle in and enjoy an optional
breakfast snack before the day
begins. 
I would like to extend a big thank you
to Mrs. Rylance, who has been
helping me each morning to
prepare our new breakfast program.
The fresh options of toast, bagels,
and both hot and cold cereal have
been a big hit, and students are truly
loving it.
Thank you for your continued
support in helping make the start of
this school year such a positive one.
We’re looking forward to all the
learning and adventures ahead.
                            
                                      Ms. Harden

If your child will be absent, please let the
school know by using one of the
following methods:

School Messenger
Agenda note
Call/Text your child’s teacher
Call the school

Consistent attendance is essential for
your child's success in the classroom

Reporting Absences

Hot Lunch

Parent Council

OCTOBER 2025

NEWSLETTER

The next parent council
meeting will be on October

27th at 3:45 in the Art/Science
room.  ALL parents are

welcome and encouraged to
attend. 

Our school community is extremely
grateful to those who volunteer
their time to make hot lunches

each Thursday. Please reach out to
Jordan (403-872- 9697) if you

would like to volunteer.

Principal’s Message
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Hot Lunch:
Sausage & Perogies

Hot Lunch:
Ham & Eggers



Winfield 
Pre-Kindergarten

 Open Enrollment
 

Call or email Sherry Today!
Jensensherry123@gmail.com or

403-998-9477

Who: Anychild age3 bySeptember2nd , 2025
Days: Tuesday and/or Thursdays 8:45 – 11:45am
Our program runs September to May and operates out
of the Winfield Elementary School with the first class
starting on September 2nd, 2025. 

We also take students in January,
if spaces are available

$25 registration fee. 

*Monthly Fees" are covered by the
Alberta Affordability Grant


